
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

  

    High School Admissions  

  If you haven’t already applied for 

your Child’s High School position, 

please use the following link. 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/sch

ools-and-education/school-

admissions/admissions 

The closing date to apply is the 31
st

 

October 2023. 

 

 

 

 

              School Photos 

All Children will be having their 

yearly photos taken on Wednesday 

20
th

 September. 

If your child has any younger 

siblings outside school, they are 

able to join us to have their photos 

taken from 8:30am. 

Please send children into school 

wearing the correct uniform and 

neatly presented. 

 

St Luke’s Open evening 

Please join us for our open evening on 

Tuesday 7
th

 November 

 from 4:00-6:00pm. 

 Primary School Admissions 

Please use the following link to apply for 

your child’s September 2024 Reception 

place. 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-

and-education/school-

admissions/admissions 

Primary School applications are open 

until 15 January 2024. 

            

 

 

Please use the link provided to apply for 

Free school meals. This will take you to the 

Blackburn with Darwen Council Website. 

http://www.blackburn.gov.uk 

From, here, Click on the tab named Schools 

and Education. Click Apply for Free School 

Meals – Follow the instructions on the page 

and apply by adding your details. 

All children in Reception, Year 1 & 2 are 

entitled to Universal Free School Meals. 

However, dependant on Parent/Carer 

circumstances you may also be entitled to 

Free School Meals. 

 

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/admissions
http://www.blackburn.gov.uk/


 

         Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival will be taking 

place on Thursday 19
th

 October in 

school. Parents / Carers are 

invited to take part. This will start 

at 9:00am. 

Our classes will also be having a 

Scarecrow competition. Please 

take part by choosing your 

favourite one! 

We will be placing our Donation 

bin around school for any items 

you wish to donate. These will 

then be donated to our Local 

Food banks. 

 

 

Thank you to our Headboy Saalih and Deputy Headgirl 

Aliza for their lovely words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                    Free After School Clubs   

Please see our new After School Clubs  

 Year Club 

Monday Year 1  Multi-Skills 

Tuesday Year 2  Multi-Skills 

Wednesday Year 3 Multi-

Sports 

Thursday Year 4, 5 & 

6 

Jag Tag 

Friday Year 3, 4 , 

5 & 6 

Multi-

Sports 

Please contact school on 01254 54866 if you 

would like your child to have a place. 

 

 

 

Please look out for further 

information on Class Dojo regarding 

Messy Church as this will help with 

your child’s High School application. 

This is for KS2 only. 

 

Our Worship theme for this term is 

‘Creativity’ 

Breakfast Club 

We currently have places available in 

our breakfast club. Please call the 

office if you would like your child to 

join. Breakfast club starts at 7:50am 

each day. 


